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August 2017

Dear Parents, Teachers and Staff:

The Regional School District # 13 school facilities have been inspected to
determine the presence of asbestos and to evaluate the potential for human exposure to
airborne fibers. As is the case for most schools, some asbestos-containing products were
found in our school buildings.

An Asbestos Management Program has been developed to maintain these
materials in a condition in which they do not pose a health hazard. As part of this
program, asbestos-containing materials are inspected several times each year and the
Asbestos Management Program is reevaluated every three years. These materials do
not pose any health hazard in their present condition.

Anyone wishing to know more about the Asbestos Management Program or the
asbestos-containing materials found in the Region #13 schools should call Rob Francis,
Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds at (860) 349-7238 and ask to see the Asbestos
Management Plan which is on file in the maintenance office and the main office of each
school.

Sincerely,

Robert K. Francis
Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds
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